
 

City Island Sail & 

Power Squadron and 

the Leonard Hawkins 

American Legion Post 

will proudly host: 
 

The 2025 Blessing of the Fleet 
 

Sunday, June 29, 2025 

1:00 p.m. 
 

City Island Harbor 

the dock at Barron’s Boatyard 
 

VHF Ch 71 (from 12:30 p.m.) 
For more information call: 646-258-4250 

 

      
 

Participation is on the water ONLY 

for this multi-denominational blessing 


